Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD
Sent: Wednesday, May 8, 2019 3:37 PM
To: ‘Todd Wells'

Subject: RE: Grendel 2 State #301H

Mr. Wells,

The NMOCD has processed the initial C-141 for the produced water release associated with the EOG, Grendel 2 State
#301H site you submitted on 4/4/2019.

The tracking number for this release is 1RP-5461.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions you might have. | am the new OCD District 1 Environmental Specialist
and will be handling all the Lea County C-141 cases for the time being. However, it is still best to submit the C-141 forms
to the <emnrd.ocd.district1spills@state.nm.us> address as Amalia Bustamante is still helping me enter the initial C-141
events into the system.

Thanks and sorry for any confusion.
Dylan Rose-Coss

Environmental Scientist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3488

From: Todd Wells <Todd_Wells@eogresources.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 4, 2019 2:21 PM

To: EMNRD-OCD-District1spills <EMNRD-OCD-District1spills@state.nm.us>

Cc: James Kennedy <James_Kennedy@eogresources.com>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXT] Grendel 2 State #301H

Let me try that submittal again. Sorry, | misspelled the email address.
Thank you,

Todd

From: Todd Wells

Sent: Thursday, April 4, 2019 3:12 PM

To: 'emnrd.ocd.district1spills@state.nm.us' <emnrd.ocd.district1spills@state.nm.us>

Cc: James Kennedy <James Kennedy@eogresources.com>; 'mike.bratcher@state.nm.us' <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Subject: Grendel 2 State #301H

Good Afternoon,



This is the initial C-141 submittal for the produced water release associated with the EOG, Grendel 2 State #301H site in
District 1 Lea County, New Mexico. Please let us know if you have any questions regarding this submittal.

Thank you,

Todd Wells
Environmental Specialist
Midland Division

&eng resources

5509 Champions Drive

Midland, TX 79706

0:(432) 686-3613

C: (432)312-7736

Todd Wells@eogresources.com




